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From: Morgan, Steve
To: "Christopher Poole"; 
cc: Russell, Merlin; stuart.stapleton@eqonline.com; Jerry Kubal; 
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Permit No. 34757-006-


SO/30 - EQFL Solid Waste Processing Facility Permit Renewal Application
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2013 7:22:10 AM
Attachments: image001.png 


Your request is approved as proposed.
 
Please feel free to e-mail or call me if you have any further questions.
 
Steven G. Morgan, Waste Management Section
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District Office
13051 North Telecom Parkway
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
 
phone - (813) 632-7600 ext 329
fax - (813) 632-7672
e-mail - steve.morgan@dep.state.fl.us
 
 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
From: Christopher Poole [mailto:Christopher.Poole@kci.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 3:55 PM 
To: Morgan, Steve 
Cc: Russell, Merlin; Stuart Stapleton (stuart.stapleton@eqonline.com); Jerry Kubal; 
Christopher Poole 
Subject: Request for Extension - Permit No. 34757-006-SO/30 - EQFL Solid Waste 
Processing Facility Permit Renewal Application 
Importance: High
 
Hi, Steve.
 
Following up on our correspondence regarding this matter last week, EQ Florida, 
Inc. would like to formally request an extension to July 31, 2013 for the submittal 
of the complete Permit Renewal Application for the EQFL Solid Waste Processing 
Facility.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this request, or 
if you require anything further at this time.
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Regards,
Chris 
 
Christopher B. Poole, PG, CPG
Senior Associate/SE US Geo-Environmental Practice Leader
Past President, CMAA Florida Chapter
10401 Highland Manor Drive, Suite 120  
Tampa, FL 33610  
O| (813) 740-2300
M| (813) 447-9433  
F| (813) 740-0158
Christopher.Poole@kci.com
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